
Legal Notice 
 

Attention:  Food Service Management Companies 

Ottawa County Juvenile Detention Center is requesting proposals for school 
food service management services. The Food Service Management Company will 
provide management services according to United States Department of Agriculture 
regulations and guidelines, as well as State of Michigan Department of Education 
policies and guidelines.  In addition, the Ottawa County Sheriff’s Office is also 
requesting proposals for food service management services for the jail.  Bidders 
must submit proposals for both contracts. 

Copies of the RFPs will be available by email at purchasing.rfp@miottawa.org by 
April 17, 2023.  The pre-bid meeting will be held on April 20, 2023.  All proposals 
must be submitted electronically no later than 2:00 PM ET on Tuesday, May 9, 
2023.  Hard copy proposals must also be submitted to: 

Ottawa County – Fiscal Services 

12220 Fillmore St, Rm 331 

West Olive, MI  49460 

The Ottawa County Juvenile Detention Center’s Board of Education reserves the 
right to accept or reject any and/or all proposals or to accept the proposal that it 
finds, in its sole discretion, to be in the best interest of the school district. 
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